
Wimbledon Tennis Championship Trip 2024 

 

This week six students have had the opportunity to visit the historic Wimbledon Tennis 

Championships. All students were an absolute credit to both the school and their individual families 

through out the entire day. Whilst the trip was primarily focussing on the fantastic tennis on show, 

students were also able to work on a wide range of life skills during the day. Students were able to 

experience a range of new experiences, such as; boarding a bus within a city centre, shopping in an 

extremely busy environment, observing differing cultures and traditions and use of timetabling to 

name but a few.  

 

Our allotted seating on Court 2 allowed the 

students to watch the action on both our court 

and the outer courts behind. As such the 

students saw over 10 games of tennis during 

the day! Students were also fortunate enough 

to feature on the live BBC coverage at several 

opportunities during the day and were treated 

to the championship’s traditional strawberries 

and cream before heading home.  

 

All the students thoroughly enjoyed the day and 

were keen for the PE department to organise 

this again in the future, despite the midnight 

arrive back in Devon and Somerset! 


